
Dear Committee: 
I am Jerol Gohrick, District 2 Chair, I am writing in full support of HB1424, that would make 
elections so much simpler and more fair!  When a District elects its Candidate, there should not 
be another choice to pick from for that party!!  That is why we have the conventions!! 
Thank you, 
Yours Truly, 
 
Jerol Gohrick 
District 2 
Chair 


